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My name is Mathew Grigsby, and I am a resident of Washington County. I 

STRONGLY oppose SB210 taking away Oregonian’s right to mail in ballots. Mailing 

ballots is safe, efficient and offers communities who are busy working and raising 

families to sit down at home and review policy, measures and politicians that will 

represent them before making their choices. Taking away mail-in voting is wrong. We 

MUST stand up for fair and accessible voting opportunities!  


